
SB 943 Churches build houses  
 
The real basic question of the  SB 943 is who is going to pay the property taxes 
for them? 
501 C 3 property of which Churches fall under is tax except land! 
And all of the rest of the Citizens must pay the tab for them to have all that 
land!  
And yes it is “all” now in most cases since the little church on the corner is 
mostly gone and they are trying to be land barons now. This is true or they 
would not have the excess land to build a house or several on!  
Please bury this Bill back from where it came from OR  make them sub divide 
the property and sell or give it away  to put back on the tax rolls!  
There is no clear cut way to work out how to make each home pay their share 
of taxes and keep the Church tax free.  
It can and would end up being abused and create a large job for tax 
assessors  to keep ahead of added homes without proper tax notifications.  
KEEP THE CHURCH SEPARATE PLEASE ! 
 
Roger Currier  
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